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31 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Thursday 24th November - Careers Evening for Years 9, 10 & 11  
  

You and your child are invited to attend our Careers Evening on November 24th, which will run from 6pm-
8pm and is open to all students in Years 9, 10 and 11.  
 
The evening will be an excellent opportunity to talk to a range of training providers, colleges and 
professions from Herefordshire and beyond including: 
 

Hereford Sixth Form College; Hereford College of Arts; Hereford and Ludlow College; Police; 
Hereford Group Training Association; Armed Forces; NHS; Riverside Training; NMite; University of 
Worcester 
 

The knowledge and information gained from this event can help students in Years 9, 10 and 11 feel more 
confident about their decisions for GCSE options and post 16 education or training. A number of staff, 
including Mrs Dee Waters, Fairfield High School’s careers advisor, will be available on the night to answer 
any queries. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Pippa Hart 
Senior Learning Manager/ Careers Lead 
Fairfield High School 
 


